





04/18/2009

Dear Mr. Dennis Peterson,


I am writing in response to your letter dated October 25, 2006 concerning sour smells and a swollen can of the 16oz cans of Nu-Foods Beef Stew (code G8-0003). Let me be the first to apologize for your dissatisfaction with the product. Here at Nu-Foods, Inc. we take pride in the quality of our products and are taking this problem very seriously. Currently, we are retraining our employees in the HACCP and Quality Assurance programs; we are also re-inspecting our line of production. We have notified our legal department in case of a product recall.


After receiving this letter, please give me a call at 1-800-555-5555 to arrange a time for us to pick up the product for further testing. Enclosed, please find a $20.00 coupon for Nu-Food products of your choice. Again, we apologize for the inconvenience and hope that you will remain a valuable customer. 







Sincerely,







Jim Johnson 







Manager Nu-Foods, Inc.







Chicago, IL  66001

